
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

May 7, 2019 

 

 

Dear Professors Grettler (chair), Brownfield, Sills, and Trentham,  

 

Thank you for volunteering to serve on the Teaching Subcommittee supporting the College of 

Arts and Sciences’ Strategic Doing initiative during the 2018-2019 academic year. I realize the 

Subcommittee is pretty new, but I think it helped generate some initial discussion and reflection 

that will ensure the College is ready to hit the ground running at the start of the fall semester.  

 

Thanks again! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Joshua Hagen 

Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

Northern State University 

Joshua.Hagen@northern.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


